TCNJ PBL Meeting March 26, 2008
· March of dimes speaker

· Anyone interested in volunteering for the walk April, 27 between 8am and 1pm should contact jessica.renee.sevecke@gmail.com.

· Donations can be made to the organization at www.marchofdimes.com.

· Signing up is easy and remember to look for team PBL at TCNJ when registering.

· If you raise $125 you will receive a free March of Dimes t-shirt.

· New members remember you can fundraise this year to benefit your personal account for next year.

